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Newsletter of the West Michigan Corvair Club 

LIFTER NOISE 

All of the planning has been completed; it is now time 
to welcome approximately 250 Corvairs to Kalamazoo!  
We are looking forward to a very enjoyable and 
successful CORSA International Convention. 

Because of the convention, we will not be having a July 
WMCC meeting.  We will pick back up in August at the 
Red Barns Spectacular/WMCC Car Display on Saturday, 
August 3. 

If you’ve had your fill of the Gilmore Car Museum or 
just cannot make it to the Red Barns we will also have a 
group meeting at the All Chevy Show at Berger 
Chevrolet on Saturday, August 24 as part of the 28th St. 
Metro Cruise.  Show starts at 8 AM and runs until 2 PM.  
There is a $20 entry fee per car that also gets you a t-
shirt and a dash plaque if you are one of the first 200 
cars. 

Also on the same weekend as the Metro Cruise is the 
Corvair Homecoming put on by the Detroit Area 
Corvair Club.  The host hotel is the Comfort Inn 

What’s Going On 

June recap 
 We had two club events in June – the All Air Cooled 
Show that took place at Gilmore Car Museum and our 
regular club meeting that took place at Pizza Ranch in 
Hudsonville. 
 
There was a great turnout of Corvairs for the All Air 
Cooled Show; along with a fair number of Porsches, 
Volkswagons and other odd cars.  
 
To the right is a picture I grabbed from Gilmore’s 
Facebook page. 

WMCC CALENDAR 

July 15 – Corvair High Speed Event 
July 16 – 20 – CORSA International Convention 
August 3 – WMCC Car Display 
August 22 – 24 – Corvair Homecoming in Plymouth 
August 23 – 24 – 28th St. Metro Cruise 
August 24 – All Chevy Show at Berger Chevrolet 
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Clocktower on Ann Arbor Road, just off of I-275 in 
Plymouth.  For additional information you can contact 
Pete Cimbala at 810-621-9866 or 810-241-8593 or visit 
http://detroitcorvairs.com/Homecoming2013.html. 

We’ll pick up our normal third Tuesday of the month 
meetings in September. 


